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 LIBRARY	
  PROCEDURES	
  

" All Library books are due one week 
after signing them out. If students want to 
keep the book longer, they need to renew 
the book after one week.

" Any lost books need to be replaced 
either with a new copy of the exact book or 
by paying for a replacement.

Our Kindergarten students have been 
working to choose ‘just right’ books 
that interest them.  A great book for 
a kindergarten student would have 
many pictures and little text. It’s 
important that these books are read 
daily with someone at home to 
encourage reading skills. 
Kindergartens will begin taking home 
books this month so please ensure 
they are returned on their library 
day so that they can choose another 
book.  

Library Helpers

Mrs. Sebald’s has been very grateful to all the Grade 
7 and 8 library helpers.  Please check the board for 

your day of the week and listen to announcements for 
library updates.  


